
 



 

 

 

 

 

The New FA Level 2 in Coaching Football 

 

This summer, the way in which The FA Level 2 course is delivered will change. From 1 August 

2016, the course will adopt a modular approach, incorporating the England DNA and utilising 

formative assessment methods. 

What's new? 

 The course will bring together the existing FA Level 2 Certificate in Coaching Football an 
FA Youth Award Modules 1 & 2 
 

 The course will be made up of three units of face-to-face delivery, incorporating the four 
units taken from the England DNA :- 

o Unit 1: How We Coach - 8 blocks of 3.5 hours = 4 days 
o Unit 2: The Future Player / How We Support - 6 blocks of 3.5 hours = 3 days 
o Unit 3: How We Play - 6 blocks of 3.5 hours = 3 days 

 
 The new formative assessment approach means learners will develop an understanding of 

their own coaching ability over the duration of the course supported collaboratively by the 
tutor. This new method of assessment allows the learner and course tutor to form a more 
detailed understanding of the learners' abilities, using visits to the learners' club as part of 
this process. 
 

What does this mean for current FA Level 1 & 2 and Youth Award Module holders? 

If you have one or all of the above qualifications, please see below the “Recognition of Prior 

Learning Process” document for guidance and clarification around what the new changes will 

mean to you. 

Why is the pathway changing? 

The decision to change the coaching pathway was made in response to a number of interventions 

and proposals submitted to improve the quality of coaching across England. 

 Please see below for more information on the new “FA Coach Education Pathway”. 

http://www.thefa.com/~/media/files/pdf/st-georges-park/recognition-of-prior-learning-process.ashx?la=en
http://www.thefa.com/~/media/files/pdf/st-georges-park/recognition-of-prior-learning-process.ashx?la=en
http://www.thefa.com/~/media/files/pdf/st-georges-park/fa-coach-education-pathway.ashx?la=en


 



 



 



 



 


